
 

 

 Notes for parents and students 
2025 CCGS/St Hilda’s Year 10 River Cruise 

Wednesday 14 May 
 

 

 

1. Venue   

 Barrack Street Jetty (M.V. James Stirling) 6.30pm to 8.30pm. Students should arrive 
punctually at 6.15pm to board the vessel and be collected promptly at 8.30pm.  

2. CCGS students will need to produce their ticket to gain entry to the boat.  

Staff from participating schools will monitor the entry of their respective students boarding 
the boat and provided it is not raining, will meet and check students before boarding the 
boat under the supervision of school staff. 

3. Dress   

This is an informal social for students to be attractively dressed, without going to any great 
expense.  

4. Requirements 

 Smoking, vaping and the use of alcohol and/or illegal drugs are not permitted, and the usual 
school rules and requirements apply. Anyone who does not comply with these 
requirements, parents will be contacted by phone and the respective schools will be 
responsible for appropriate disciplinary actions.   

5.  Supervision at the social will be by staff from all Christ Church Grammar School and St Hilda’s 
Anglican Girls School.  

6. Student behaviour is expected to be exemplary at all times with the appropriate manners 
and respect shown to supervising staff and boat staff, as well as the girls who are guests at 
this event.  

7. Any student who may require the use of an EpiPen/Anaphylactic kit or Diabetes hypo kit 
must have this on their person and alert a staff member of this prior to boarding the vessel. 

8. Bags are not allowed on board, and no money is required for the evening. Responsible use of 
mobile phones is expected at all times (not seen, not heard). Unlimited water and a light 
supper of pizza and Krispy Crème donuts will be supplied.   

9. It is the responsibility of parents to ensure that transport arrangements for their son or 
daughter to and from the river cruise are satisfactory. Walking to and from the venue and 
taxi transportation is not appropriate.  

 

 

Neil Saggers 
Director of Activities 
April 2025 

 


